
From: Doug Allen
To: Robertson, Ellen F. - City Council; City Clerk"s Office; Harris, Gayle E. - City Council
Subject: In support of ORD 2024-146
Date: Sunday, June 23, 2024 12:58:37 PM

Some people who received this message don't often get email from doug.allen757@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize
the sender's address and know the content is safe.

 
I support the common sense infill development proposed in ORD 2024-146. This proposal
adds more housing, which is desperately needed.

Doug Allen
3125 Parkwood Ave
Richmond, VA
District 5
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